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Comments: | am writing in support of moving the PNT to the southern route. This seems like the best option-
there will still be a trail, but the grizzly bears will survive. It is unconscionable that the trail would be left as is and
threaten the survival and peaceful existence of grizzly bears. If it isn't possible to move the trail, then it should be
eliminated. Thank you for reading.



